
 

 

October 3, 2018 

Terra Linda High School Community Notice 
Over the summer, the San Rafael City Schools’ Capital Facilities Team was busy preparing for the 

new Student Commons Building (Library, Cafeteria, and Drama/Music Buildings). The Drama/Music 

Building was demolished, and underground utility infrastructure was installed in order the prevent 

disruptions to the campus during the academic year.  

Preparations are underway to relocate the Library into a temporary space as the current Library will 

be converted to the Innovations Hub. Construction for this space is anticipated to start in January. We 

are awaiting the Division of the State Architect to complete their safety review of the Student 

Commons project for construction to start in March 2019. These new facilities will be exciting 

additions to the campus and will serve generations of students. 

With dramatic increases in cost escalation construction pricing, we are working with Terra Linda High 

School’s Site Design Committee to prioritize projects and provide updates on the next phases of work. 

 

 

 
Empty site of former amphitheater 

 

 

 

 

Quick Look Schedule: 

Fall 2018 

• Obtain approval and bid the construction of the Innovations Hub 

Winter 2018-2019 

• Obtain approval and bid the construction of the Student Commons Building 

• Relocate the library to a temporary space 

• Start construction of the Innovations Hub 

Spring 2019 

• Start construction of the Student Commons Building 
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Dan Zaich, Senior Director, Capital Improvements  
415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org 

24-hour Construction Hotline: (888) 446-SRCS (7727) 

www.srcsbondprogram.org 
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